PRIVACY POLICY

Lesser Spotted Football Privacy Policy

Introduction
Lesser Spotted Football (“us”,
“we”, or “our”) operates
http://lesserspottedfootball.com.c
om, (the “Site”). This page
informs you of our policies
regarding the collection, use and
disclosure of Personal Information
we receive from users of the site,
be it either main website or our
live match app.
At Lesser Spotted Football, the
data we collect will be comprised
of data used for onsite purposes,
for example, remembering a
person’s personal onsite
preferences such as which teams
they choose to follow. No
personally identifiable data such
as names, phone numbers and
addresses etc. will be collected
by Mobstats.
Data Collected
Like many site operators we also
use Google Analytics to track how
users interact with our site to
help us improve the usability of
our pages. We collect information
that your browser sends whenever
you visit our Site (“Log Data”).
This Log Data may include
information such as your
computer’s Internet Protocol
(“IP”) address, browser type,
browser version, the pages of our
Site that you visit, the time and
date of your visit, the time spent
on those pages and other
statistics. As such the only sites
with access to your data will be
Lesser Spotted Football, with
Google Analytics being the only
third party site receiving data
from our site.
Cookies
Cookies are files with small
amount of data, which may include
an anonymous unique identifier.
Cookies are sent to your browser
from a web site and stored on your
computer’s hard drive. Like many
sites, we use “cookies” to collect
information. You can instruct your
browser to refuse all cookies or
to indicate when a cookie is being
sent. However, if you do not
accept cookies, you may not be

able to use some portions of our
Site. For more information please
read our Lesser Spotted
Football Cookie Statement.
Security
The security of your Personal
Information is important to us,
but remember that no method of
transmission over the Internet, or
method of electronic storage, is
100% secure. While we strive to
use commercially acceptable means
to protect your personal
information, we cannot guarantee
its absolute security.
External Link Disclaimer
Although Lesser Spotted
Football only links to pages
within our domain, users may from
time to time post links to
external pages within our live
match chat. Should users follow
the external link, the Lesser
Spotted Football cookie and
privacy policy ceases to apply,
with the policy of the linked
landing site thus applying.
However the policy of external
sites does not apply and is in no
way related to the Lesser Spotted
Football site.
Should you wish to not have any
data collected by us, you can
change your browser settings to
block cookies from us. If you have
previously consented to us
collecting this data and wish to
have this deleted, you can use
your browser setting to block and
delete these cookies. You can also
feel free to contact us at
info@lesserspottedfootball.com,
should you have any other queries
or concerns about this data and
how we use it.
This privacy policy is effective
from Deccember 1st 2016, though
you should be sure to regularly
check back to this page for any
updates to this privacy policy.

